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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason Ministries 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

   It’s been a little over a year, since 

Buddy went to be with the Lord.  Judy 

has now lost 2 sisters and a brother 

since then.  God continues to watch 

over and care for her. 

   God has blessed her with children 

and grandchildren who have been 

there to help her get around to see 

family members.  She recently was 

able to celebrate as her son-in-law 

retired from the armed forces. 

   She continues to oversee the 

ministries: 

   OPERATION: WE CARE—assistance 

to American communities that are 

ravaged by storms 

   BIBLES TO RUSSIA— 

   And more! 

   May God continue to work and bless! 

 
  David & Dawn (Berry) Degler 

A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks 
    Stay up to date with the events and 

teams of the Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks by joining their 

Facebook page. 

    If your planning a trip in the next 

few months to one of our National 

Parks, find out about what programs 

they offer and take advantage of their 

services. 

    Pray for the various teams, for 

leadership, support and for God to 

prepare hearts to be touched through 

this ministry! 

www.acmnp.com 
 

 

 

  You can go to 

our Facebook 

page and watch 

our worship services.  We try to live 

stream every Sunday at 10:30 am. 
  

 
   We have made it through another 
challenging section as we went 
through numerous genealogies from 
Adam to David.  We see how God has 
been faithful to His promises (and 
warnings);.  He allowed His people to 
return to the Promised land following 
70 years of exile in Babylon. 
    Our New Testament Reading has 
kept us in the earthly ministry of our 
Savior. Join us as we continue to see 
God at work in the lives of His people. 
    Daily Bible Reading plan is found on 
bookmarks in the Church foyer and is 
also included in our monthly Church 
Calendar.   Join in the reading.  Weekly 
lessons and sermons are drawn from 
the previous weeks reading! 
    Let God’s Spirit guide you into truth 
and a better understanding of His 
Word! 

“Doing More in ’24!” 
 

 
What IMPACT are 
we really making? 
 

 

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT: 
  A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks— (NORTH AMERICA)-  

 Bibles for Russia— (ASIA) 

  Clio Area Human Services Fund—  

(CLIO)—Food Trucks  have 

returned to Clio.  Two trucks a 

month will be coming to Clio in 

June and moving forward. 

  Great Lakes Christian College— 

(MIDWEST);  Receiving 

recommendation that probation 

of their accreditation be lifted! 

   His House Campus Ministry- 

(MICHIGAN) 

   Helping Others Prepare for  

Eternity (CENTRAL AMERICA)  Be 

looking for updates when 

Badgero’s return to the States! 

  Mexican Mountain Mission.  

(MEXICO) 

  Operation: “We Care”  (UNITED 

STATES) Relief effort to 

communities ravaged by storms. 

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly:  

(MICHIGAN) – Busy Summer 

Schedule is already underway! 

  Wolverine Christian Service 

Camp— (MICHIGAN) 

   Besides workers in 29 countries 

we encourage daily! (NORTH 

AMERICA, SOUTH AMERICA, AFRICA, 

EUROPE, ASIA, INDIAN OCEAN).   

    Our Mission connections will be 

a focal point on our float and tent 

at the Clio Summer Kick-Off.  Large 

globe and string of the flags of the 

nations where we have contacts 

will definitely attract attention 

and remind people that we are 

here to share God’s love with 

everyone!  Thankful for Doug and 

Marie McGlashen for helping us 

with the float! 

 

 

 

 

http://www.lowellmason.com/
http://www.acmnp.com/

